
Dear Committee Members 

 

As a fourth generation North Dakotan, raised in a small town 13 

miles from my grandparents farm they established for 

themselves in 1929 and raised their 11 children, I understand the 

importance of protecting our rich ND farm land.  My grandfather 

loved his farm.  He taught me the love of nature.  I remember as 

a little girl in the 70’s, my grandfather used to talk about how the 

communists would one day come for ND farm land.  I used to 

laugh because “there were no communists in America”.  That’s 

what I believed then, I wish I were as carefree today to believe 

that to be true.  There are many on the world stage that want our 

rich ND farm land.  It is up to US to protect that.  Please render a 

DO PASS on this bill and keep our state safe from foreign bad 

players.   

 

Thank you, 

 


